

## Golf tournament raises funds for charities

The Jensen Landis Jr. Memorial Open tournament was held recently, for the 12th consecutive year, in memory of the late Rich Jensen and Jeff Landis Jr. At the dinner, donations of more than \$27,000 were awarded to local charities. In the tournament's 12-year history, more than \$220,000 has been donated to charitable causes and organizations. Celebrating the event are, from left, John Trombetta, president and chief executive officer, Pennsylvania Free Enterprise Week; Sarah Kahl, chief of staff, Young Peoples Choir of Erie; Sister Annette Marshall, of the Order of St. Benedict, executive director, Erie Art House; Barb Jensen, event committee member; Karen Malone, board member, Therapeutic Riding Equestrian Center; John Jensen, event committee member; Jan Stork, regional director, Make-A-Wish Foundation; Jeff and Linda Landis, event committee members; Joel and Tiffany Miller, directors, Royal Family Kids Camp; Jon -Evans, chief executive officer, Safe Harbor Behavioral Health; and Kelly Wesler, founder, Read to Rebound.